Dalton Select Board Meeting

Minutes of September 3, 2019 Meeting

Present were Selectmen: Chair Jo Beth Dudley, Anna Gilbody and Carol Sheltry

Called to order: 6:38 PM by Chair Dudley

The purpose of this meeting is to interview the selected applicants for the Zoning Board of
Adjustment. Chair Dudley requested that the members of the planning board present come
forward to assist in the interview process. Carl Lindquist and Terri Parks joined the board.

Pam Kathan withdrew her application from consideration. There are 9 selected candidates to
interview of which 8 were present. The candidates interviewed were: Chelsea Miller, Bill
Howe, Paul Damiano, Adam Finkel, Greg Odell, Brian Parks, Gordon Jobe, and Tamela Swan.

Marti Faulkner was not present to be interviewed.
After the interviews were completed there was a brief discussion on how the candidates would

be selected at the September 9™ meeting. There was also a reminder that 2 candidates would be
selected for a 3 year term, 2 for 1 two year term and 1 for a 1 year term.

There being no further business, at 8:00 PM Jo Beth Dudley made a motion to adjourn which
was seconded by Anna Gilbody. All voted in favor and the meeting was adjourned.

Next Regular Board meeting is September 9™ at 6:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Tina Peabody

Temporary Administrative Assistant
Town of Dalton
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